
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-26-12 
Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850 

SEP 3 0 2013 

Dr. Andrew Allison 
State Medicaid Director 
Arkansas Department of Health and Human Services 
P.O. Box 1437 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203 

RE: Arkansas 13-07 

Dear Dr. Allison: 

CENTERS FOR MEDICARE & MEDICAID SERVICES 

CENTER FOR MEDICAID & CHIP SERVICES 

We have reviewed the proposed amendment to Attachment 4.19-D of your Medicaid State plan 
submitted under transmittal number (TN) 13-07. This amendment proposes to implement a 2.4 
percent increase for ICF/MR facilities under 16 beds. The Medicaid ICF/MR rate for facilities 
under 16 beds increased from $190.85 to $195.43 . 

. We conducted our review of your submittal according to the statutory requirements at sections 
1902(a)(2), 1902(a)(13), 1902(a)(30), 1903(a), and 1923 ofthe Social Security Act and the 
implementing Federal regulations at 42 CFR 447 Subpart C. As part of the review process the 
State was asked to provide information regarding funding of the State share of expenditures 
under Attachment 4.19-D. 

Based upon your assurances, Medicaid State plan amendment 13-07 is approved effective July 4, 
2013. We are enclosing the HCFA-179 and the new plan page. 

If you have any questions, please call Tamara Sampson at (214) 767-6431. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

P~ J~r ft_, 
Cindy Mann 
Director 




